
August 2, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
TES Board of Managers Election of Officers for the Period January 1, 2022, through December 30, 2023. 
 
 
Time Sensitive: Nominations Close August 10th, 2021 
 
As communicated previously we are now officially conducting our Board Member elections.  The 2 year 
terms of Doug Hill, Al Zarko and Mike Boyle will be up at the end of the year.  We are seeking 
nominations for Members to fill these 3 positions.  If you want to nominate a Member, please get their 
agreement and a seconder and send your nomination to the Twin Echo Shores email - 
twinechoshoresidaho@yahoo.com.  We ask that each nominator, seconder and the member up for 
election send separate emails to the TES email.  We also ask that each nominee provides a brief 
biography with qualifications and reason for wanting to serve on the Board.  That information will be 
shared with all members prior to the election.  Nominations will close in 1 week (August 10 th, 2021). 
 
Just a reminder that the Board normally meets face to face 3 times a year and via Zoom or 
teleconference as required.  In the course of a year many matters also need to be addressed by the 
Board via email or additional meetings.  It can be very time consuming but also very fulfilling. 
 
Once all nominations are in we will set the election time frame and you will receive an email with a list 
of nominees and each Member site will be asked to vote for only 2 of the nominees.  The 2 nominees 
with the most votes will serve on the board for 2 years beginning in January of 2022.  The third highest 
vote getter will be the Alternate Member and will serve on the Board in that capacity.  It is expected 
that the Alternate Member will participate in all Board activities and will fill in should any of the elected 
officers be unable to continue on the Board. 
 
Thanks for your participation. 
 
 
 
TES Board of Managers 
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